
 

 

 
DATE: May 31, 2019 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  BCMB Compliance Fee 
 
 
 

As previously communicated, effective June 1, 2019, BCMB issued Compliance Fees 
will increase from $300 to $400.  
 
More information relating to BCMB Compliance Fees can be found in the Fee Bylaw, 
posted on the BCMB website, under the About Us, Governing Documents page. 
Please see the link below.  
 
https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/about/governing-documents/ 
  
The BCMB Board of Directors approved an increase to Compliance Fees at the April 
25, 2018, board meeting.  Compliance Fees are issued as a cost recovery mechanism 
for compliance activities. Compliance Fees came into effect in 2001 and have not 
seen an increase until the April 2018 board meeting. 
 
For more information, please contact a BCMB Compliance Officer by 
calling/emailing:  
 

Toll Free:  1-888-424-7671  
Tel:   780-424-3193   
Email: info@bcmb.ab.ca 

 

https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/about/governing-documents/
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